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Tähelepanu! Tegemist on välisvõrgust saabunud kirjaga.Tundmatu saatja 

korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada.Tähelepanu! Tegemist on 

välisvõrgust saabunud kirjaga.Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja 

faile mitte avada.Dear Ms Helen Sõber,  

  

Please see the attached official correspondence sent from the World 

Health Organization, Regional Office for Europe (WHO/EURO). 

  

We would like to invite your country to nominate representatives to 

participate in the 2nd WHO European Quality of Care and Patient Safety 

Focal Points Network Meeting, which will be held in Athens, Greece, on 12 

December 2024.  

The nominated representative(s) will also serve as the focal point for 

quality and patient safety in your country. 

  

Kindly note that the nominated representative(s) will be also invited to 

attend the WHO 2nd Meeting of the Minds, which will take place in Athens 

on 10-11 December 2024.  

We understand that some may prefer to participate virtually, so we are 

offering the option for online participation in both events. 

  

Your participation and engagement in these important events are vital as 

we continue to collaborate on improving healthcare quality and patient 

safety across the region.  

  

We kindly ask that you submit your nominations at your earliest 

convenience and not later than Friday 22 November 2024 with email to:  Dr 

João Breda, Head of the WHO Office on Quality of Care and Patient Safety 

in Athens, Greece ( ), who is responsible for this initiative, and copy 

Mr Konstantinos Kotsis at   and Mrs Konstantina Vasileiou at  . 

  

We look forward to your positive response and to welcoming your countrys 

representatives to these meaningful discussions. 

  

Should you need further information or have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

  

Thank you for your cooperation and looking forward to receiving your kind 

feedback.  

  

Best regards,  

  

World Health Organization Athens Quality of Care and Patient Safety 

Office  



Ploutarchou 3 │ 10675 Athens, Greece 

   

  

 


